
Pemberton Township Historic Trust, Inc.
PO Box 1647, Browns Mills, NJ 08015

Email: pembertontwphistorictrust@gmail.com

Dear (insert name),

The Pemberton Township Historic Trust exists to educate, document, and preserve the
history of not only Pemberton Township, but also to serve as an educational resource for the
wider Pine Barrens community. The PTHT takes a multi-pronged approach towards developing
materials based on agriculture, transportation, and the general day-to-day lives of past and
current residents of the town. It is with great honor, then, to announce that our museum, the
North Pemberton Railroad Station Museum, will be reopening with a ceremony from 11:00AM
to 2:00PM on May 19, 2024.

The reopening of the museum has been the goal of the PTHT since our reorganization in
January of 2023 and is the culmination of hundreds of volunteer hours. Pemberton, both
Pemberton Township and Pemberton Borough, deserve to have its history celebrated, analyzed,
and taught to our students and residents. It is with great pride that this opportunity to share that
history with the community will now be available. Following our grand opening event, the North
Pemberton Railroad Station Museum will be open on Sundays from 11:00AM-3:00PM, while the
PTHT will continue to hold monthly meetings and author speaker series on various days
throughout the month.

Your importance to Pemberton Township is apparent, therefore, it is with great pleasure
to personally invite you to the grand opening ceremony, which will begin at 11:00AM. The
current plan (which is subject to change), will involve a series of speakers, music, walking tours,
and more. Once we begin to hear from invited guests, we will be sharing an itinerary of the day’s
events. If you would like to speak at the event, then please let me know.

It is my hope that you will be available to make an appearance at the event.

Sincerely,

Paulie Wenger

President, Pemberton Township Historic Trust


